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30​th​ June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I hope you and your family are keeping well. 

 

Now that we have reached the end of a very difficult year, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for the tremendous work that you did around home schooling.  

 

Since my most recent correspondence to you, we have been working in line with 

guidelines from all the relevant bodies to plan for a safe return for everyone for a new 

school year.  

 

At this stage, we are planning a blended approach to learning for most year groups and 

full time provision for key year groups. It is possible of course that guidance around 

schools reopening will change over the coming weeks. Please keep an eye on our school 

website, school app and Facebook page in the early part of August for updated 

information. I understand that the uncertainty around this is problematic for parents 

and so I will confirm our arrangements as soon as it is possible to do so. 

 

Health and Safety is our priority, but please be assured that we will be doing 

everything we can to provide the best teaching and learning experiences for the 

children of our community.  

 

I hope you and your family have an enjoyable summer and that you stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

D. Mulholland 

 


